Bayview Primary School
Bayview Rd

Glenfield

Auckland 0629

Phone: 09 444 2222

Email: office@bayview.school.nz

6" June 2019
Hello everyone!

Just a final reminder that we only have 1 week left to sell all our raffle tickets.
The raffle closes on Sunday 16" June and will be drawn under police
supervision on Thursday 20" June.

There is still approximately $8500 to come in, so please, please, please if
you haven’t already sold your tickets there isn’t much time left. If you are
having trouble selling them, bring the books back and we reallocate them to
our super sellers.

PLEASE RETURN ALL MONEY AND RAFFLE BUTTS BY MONDAY 17" JUNE.

Your ongoing support with this major fundraiser is very much appreciated and
will be a huge benefit for all the students at Bayview School. All money raised
will go towards the new adventure playground.

In total we have raised just over $50000 for this playground but we still need
to raise more as the grants we are applying for only supplement our locally
raised funds.

This is the chance for you to get behind the school and demonstrate for your
children what an ‘upstander’ does!

We’ve got this Team Bayview!

Warmest regards

DR

Diane Raynes
Principal

Learning is Freedom



